
MOTHERS' UNION FELLOWSHIP REPORT 2023

2023 was an interesting year for the Fellowship with a full programme of 
monthly events and outings that we could all enjoy. Even though our numbers 
are reduced we were fortunate to be able to continue  making posies for 
Mothering Sunday and Christingles for the Christingle service because we  
had so much support from members of the  congregation and financial aid 
from  St. Botolph's  church. We are so grateful for this, thank you very much. 
Also, a huge boost to our finances occurred on may  21st when we were 
permitted to host the after service coffee together with a tombola stall in the 
hall. We were so well supported and everyone who came was very, very, 
generous, once again thank you for your kindness.. As a result of this we 
were able to continue supporting the BRIC charity with a big collection of toys 
and have enough money saved to buy Mothering Sunday cards for the 2024 
service.

The Fellowship continued to greet families at Baptisms with a card and a 
warm welcome.
The gift stall at the Christmas Fair did well, although we think that we may 
need to make some changes in 2024.  We continued to be invited to Witham 
Cluster events and were kept informed of all Mother' Union news.

Once again thank you for all the help you give us to enable Saxilby Mothers' 
Union to keep going.

Wanda Atkey for the Mothers' Union Fellowship in Saxilby


